
Erika Bartlett 
 
Hello,

I am writing to voice my concern about the increase in toxic emissions due to expansion. 

My concern is how will this affect the workers within West Rock and within the vicinity of the
plume? I hate the thought that my husband's career may someday cause illness or possibly even kill
him. I'm sure other families feel the same way about their loved ones who show up day to day to
help keep the port running. 

Please consider an extension to the comment period as well as time for further review of the effects
of increased emissions. This may also be a beneficial time to invest in educating workers about the
emergency evacuation plans in case of an earthquake. This should be a condition of any approvals. 

Best regards,
Erika Bartlety
 


